
Further to my submission below 
 
I have placed a copy of my email below and your response, to the notice boards at 
Melbourne Airport Taxi Rank Melrose Drive 
 
I have watched drivers read it and their responses after reading my email below about the 
proposed increase 
 
Some of them are amazed that Melbourne Airport are again increasing taxi rank fee, even 
$2.70 is too high, passengers are paying enough fees, some even sympathising that 
passengers have to pay increase etc 
 
I would suggest that not only should travellers pay the increased fee but consideration 
should also be taken to NOT increase the current $2.70 fee !! Thousands of taxis go through 
rank every day and any increase is not justified ! $2.70 should well and truly cover their 
costs !! 
 
Regards 
 
Ralph Grapentin 
 


